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ADDENDUM No. 1 

Released:  October 5, 2023 

Bid Due: 2 pm (PST), October 11, 2023, to publicworks@mercerisland.gov 

 
 
 
 

This addendum is for the Phase 2 PRV Replacements Design, issued September 21, 2023. The 
document is posted to capture any questions received via e-mail during the open question 
period. 

 
The addendum shall become fully part of the above-named project RFQ. Each bidder shall be 
responsible for reading this addendum to ascertain to what extent and in what manner it affects 
the work to be performed. The original Bid Document remains in effect and is not changed by 
this Addendum except as indicated. 

 
 

Questions and Answers 

• Is geotechnical engineering within the 
consultant scope of work for this project? 

 

Yes, for design purposes only. 

• Does the conflict-of-interest disclosure 
count towards the 10-page maximum? 

 

No, this will be allowed and not count toward 
the 10-page maximum. 

• Does a State of Washington business 
license qualify as a license to work in the 
city? 

We will need a Mercer Island Business License in 
order to perform work for Mercer Island. If the 
consultant does not have this yet, they can note 
that they will apply and receive one before they 
are under contract. 
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